
 
Notice of Date Change- City of Bonners Ferry 

 Budget Workshop  
 
 

Please be advised that the City of Bonners Ferry Special Budget Workshop meeting 
scheduled for July 24, 2024.will be moved to Monday July 29, 2024. in order to 
accommodate staffing needs.   
 
The updated Agenda will be posted Wednesday July 24, 2024. 
 
 
 
Please contact the City Clerk/Treasurer with any questions relating to this modification.  
208-267-3105 
 
 
 
Deborah Garcia 
Clerk/Treasurer 
 


